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Sites announced for Early & Emergency Voting and Ballot Drop-Off 
The Pima County Recorder's Office is pleased to announce the official voting sites for Early Voting, 
Emergency Voting and Ballot Drop-off for the July 30, 2024, Primary Election. 

Times, dates and locations may vary. Check recorder.pima.gov/EarlyVotingSites for more information. 
For an interactive map, go to pima.gov/Pima-Votes. 

Early Voting: 
In-Person Early Voting will be available Monday through Friday, July 3-26. To facilitate voter convenience 
and accessibility, our 17 Early Voting Sites will open in three phases: 

• July 3 – Select sites will be open to the public.
• July 4 – All sites are closed.
• July 15 – Additional sites become operational.
• July 22 – All remaining sites are available to voters

Emergency Voting: 
In-Person Emergency Voting is scheduled for Saturday, July 27, and Monday, July 29, to accommodate 
voters who are unable to participate during the regular Early Voting period. These designated days ensure 
that every eligible voter can cast their ballot. Check our website for times and locations. Monday closing 
times vary. 
ALL registered voters in Pima County are eligible to participate in in-person Early Voting or Emergency 
Voting. Valid identification is required.  

Ballot Drop-Off: 
Voters can drop off their voted ballots in their signed affidavit envelopes at any Early Voting location, 
Ballot Drop-Off location, or Election Day Vote Center in Pima County. Ballots must be in the Recorder’s 
Office custody by 7 pm on Election Day. 

A list of all locations and operating hours for Early Voting, Emergency Voting and Ballot Drop-off 
locations and operating hours is available at recorder.pima.gov/earlyvotingsites. Voters can also call the 
Recorder’s Voter Service line at (520) 724-4330 for additional assistance. 

"We are excited to provide important Early Voting opportunities in Pima County and have carefully 
planned our site openings based on convenience, accessibility and previous voter trends," said Pima 
County Recorder Gabriella Cázares-Kelly. "Our goal is to make it as easy as possible for Pima County 
voters to participate in our democracy." 
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